W Q M R 1050 on Your Dial

Washington’s Quality Music Radio

11306 KEMP MILL ROAD WASHINGTON, D. C.
SILVER SPRING. MARYLAND SALES OFFICE
WHITEHALL 6-1050 EMERSON 3.8110

March 23, 1960

Dear Mr. Morss

I want to thank you for your very nice letter, and I apologize for
being so long in answering it. I am chief engineer for Town and Country
Network and we have several other radio stations around the country so
I am in and out here and there, that is my only excuse for being so long
in sending a reply to your letter,

I do wish to confirm your DX report of our station WQMR on Feb. 14, 1960
7 though and say that your letter matched our program log of that date.

Thanks again for the nice report and hope to hear from you again

sometime,

Very tr‘uly yocura’
N
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Jim petty
Chief Engineer

“The Radio Voice of Government People in The Nation’s Capital”
. . . SERVING THE LARGEST SPECIALIZED GROUP OF LISTENERS IN ANY ONE CITY IN THE WORLD



